
 
 

Associated British Ports

Wales & Short Sea Ports

Port of Newport

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS

  

LANE CLOSURE 
TRENCHING WORKS ON WEST WAY ROAD 

PORT OF NEWPORT 

 
07:00HRS TUESDAY 02nd MARCH 2021 

TO 
17:00HRS FRIDAY 05th MARCH 2021 

 

 

Essential trenching Works to be carried out along the width of West Way 
Road between Tom Lewis Way Junction of the Pasquill entrance during the 

above period.   
 

During this period, one lane (only) will be closed to undertake the necessary 
trenching Works with the adjacent lane closed once the first lane is complete 

and resurfaced.   

 
ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these essential works cause and 

appreciate your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures 
 
 

Please take care and reduce speed 
 

 

DANIEL GRIFFITHS   01st MARCH 2021 


